
Your Benefits Maintenance 

Health Insurance-Life Insurance-Dental Insurance-Vision 

Insurance 

Mingo county employees have several insurance options available to 

them. It is the responsibility of the employee/ policy holder to maintain 

the accuracy of the information reported to the insurance companies.  

Your policies should be reviewed annually and changes made 

accordingly.  

In some instances, changes or updates need to be made immediately. 

IE: Divorce, birth of a new child etc. Most changes with health and life 

insurance can be made online. Contact your benefits coordinator for 

changes to your vision & dental insurance.  

Failure to report or make changes can be and is considered insurance 

fraud by the policyholder.  

 

 


